
Lisa Foust 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Foust 
Friday, August 17, 2018 3:28 PM 
'Deb Prather' 

Cc: jwhirledge@indigital.net; 'Boyd, Sherry' 
Subject: RE: Additional Documentation for Docket No.18-00084 

Ms. Prather, 

I will send the original bond back to you at the address you have provided. Please return the properly 

notarized bond along with the Secretary of State authorization to me at the address on our letterhead. If 

possible, please re-file these documents by August 24, 2018. Be sure to reference Docket No. 18-00084 and 

provide either an original and 13 copies or an original and 4 copies with an electronic version in pdf format. 

Contact me if you have questions. 

Thanks, 

Lisa Foust 

Utilities Division 

Tennessee Public Utilities Commission 

502 Deaderick Street, 41
h Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

615-770-6886 

Lisa.Foust@tn.gov 

From: Deb Prather [mailto:dprather@indigital.net] 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 1:33 PM 
To: Lisa Foust 
Cc: 'Deb Prather'; jwhirledge@indigital.net; 'Boyd, Sherry' 
Subject: Additional Documentation for Docket No.18-00084 

Dear Ms. Foust, 

Per our conversation, please send the original Bond documentation to the following address and we will make sure it is 

notarized properly: 

INdigital 
1616 Directors Row 
Fort Wayne, IN 46808 
Attn: Jon Whirledge 

We will also make sure we have the certified copy of the Secretary of State document. 

INdigital would like to request additional time be added to our Docket No. 18-00084 in order to submit the proper 

documents. Please advise if this is ok. 

I apologize that the documents we submitted were not in order. 
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Thanks, 

Deb Prather 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
INdigital 
260-469-2143 
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